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A piece of the action plan would require every street in Madison to be curbed. 

 

Our neighborhood, Crestwood, is a row of dead end streets and there is no through traffic.  Our family 

has lived here for 20 years and we see bikers and walkers easily and safely share the roads with the 

occasional slow moving cars. Installing crubs would be a needless waste of resources and would mar the 

historical nature and charm of the neighborhood. 

 

Thanks 

Dan Broner 

624 Bordner Drive 

 


